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Product End-of-Life Notice 
LFG Frame Grabbers 
 

 

Description: This notice is to announce the “End-of-Life” (EOL) status of the LFG frame 
grabber product range. Products targeted for end-of-life will be available for a last 
time buy purchase prior to being made obsolete.  

Products affected: LFG frame grabber products as listed below: 
AS-LFG-PCI,     AS-LFG-PC104PU,      
AS-LFG4-MM-PE1   and   AS-LFG4-PE1 

 

Date of this EOL 
notice: 

31 August 2019 

Products original 
release date: 

2002 to 2006 

Reason for the EOL: This is an old product line and we are facing declining customer interest and 
obsolescence of components used in the manufacture of these boards. 

Last Time Buy Date: 31 January 2020 

We are offering a Last-Time-Buy (LTB) allowing customers to place final orders. 
The products listed above will no longer be for sale after this date.  

Although we will make every effort to fulfil LTB orders, the acceptance of these 
orders is subject to product availability. We encourage customers to contact Active 
Silicon to discuss their LTB requirements. 

Last Time Delivery 
Date: 

31 March 2020 

Suggested 
alternatives: 

Please contact Active Silicon to discuss alternative solutions. 

Direct replacement: None 

Reference: EOL-AP09-0011-0001 

For further 
information: 

Web: 
 Email: 
 Europe: 
USA: 

www.activesilicon.com 
 sales@activesilicon.com 
 +44 (0)1753 650600 
 +1 410-696-7642 
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